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December 2015 KK Kazette 

Secretary: Mike and Pat Pediman 

December 4,  2015 

Theme: Frosty the Snowman 

KP 

David & Nancy Worden 

Jerry & Mildred Rounds 

Paul & Quida Bellows 

 Host & Hostess 

Mary & Louis Wriedt 

 Honey Pot 

Ken & Hollis Elkins 

December 18, 2015 – Quarterly Meeting 

Theme: Snow Much Fun  

KP 

Chris & Kimberly Brow 

Brady & Nelda Cox 

Larry & Mary Long 

 Host & Hostess 

Mike & Pat Pediman 

 Honey Pot 

John & Shirley Currie 

Please remember, the above schedule is apt to change at any given moment. Check with Karen Summers, if in doubt. 

                BIRTHDAYS  ANNIVERSARIES  

Ken Elkins 12/10  Wayne & Jodie Baldwin 12/3 

Chris Brow 12/11  Jerry & Mildred Rounds 12/20 

Karen Summers 12/19  George & Hazel Nelson 12/20 

John Goodrum 12/19  Charles & Nippy McManus 12/27 

Nippy McManus 12/21  Ken & Carolyn Smith 12/27 

 

 

 
 

BANNERS 
 

 
Banners Captured 

 

  
Banners Out 

          Dixie Chainers 
             Log Cabin Swingers 

Rockwall Squares 
Stone Steppers                                                                      

 
 
 
 

 

Cotton Pickin’  Squares 
Rebel Rousers 
Swinging Stars 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

Merry Christmas 

Happy New Year - 2016 

Peace on Earth; Good Will 

to Men 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

CARES AND CONCERNS  

 Prayers for Carolyn Smith as she has surgery Wednesday. 

 Prayers continue for Ken Smith while in rehab. 

 Prayers continue for Ginny Holcomb as she recovers from back surgery. 

 Prayers continue for David Worden as he recovers from knee surgery. 

 Prayers continue for Deegee Bailey as she recovers from hip replacement. 

 Prayers for Jerry Rounds as he takes 6 chemo treatments again. 

 Prayers continue for Brenda Merriman. 

 Prayers continue for Glenda Stewart. 
 

 Reported by Kimberly Brow.  Please call Kimberly at 214-236-1294 to share your cares and concerns. 

Kuzzins care! 
 

 

Holiday Activities – Mark Your Calendar! – Save the dates 

December  12th - Annual Christmas Party at Branding Iron at Firewheel Golf Course, Garland 

December 15th – Graduation of Students who have accomplished Mainstream Square Dancing 

December 31st – Annual New Year’s Eve party at Taste of Italy, Garland 

 
 

President's Ponderings 
 

We want to say thank you Kuzzins for your support and approval of the amendment to our by-laws to 
allow individuals to be accepted into membership. We hope that the approval of the amendment will 
help our club move forward in the coming years. The updated membership application and by-laws are 
now posted on our website. 
 
We look forward to the month of December which is filled with many dancing activities to share with 
our student dancers, starting with our New Dancer Dance (NDD), the NORTEX USO special, the 
Swinging Stars NDD, then continuing with the graduation of our current group of students, our 
Christmas Party, our Dance and Quarterly Meeting, Christmas, and (finally - whew!!) our New Years 
Eve Party.  
 
We are pleased to welcome back some of our recovering members (Betty Hoffman and David Worden 
returned to the dance floor on Nov 20). Ps 46:1 reminds us that "God is our refuge and strength, a very 
present help in trouble." Pray for God's healing for Deegee Bailey, David Borg, Brenda Merriman, 
Ginny Holcomb, George Nelson, Jerry Rounds, Ken and Carolyn Smith, and Glenda Stewart.  
 Have a blessed Christmas: After all, it is the birthday of a King. 
  
Glenda and Howard Hess 
 

Two Things upon this changing earth can 
        Neither change NOR end: 

The splendor of Christ’s humble birth  
       And  

       Love of friend for friend. 
 



A Christmas Wish:  When holly wreaths are hanging upon each friendly door 

 And candles glow from windows and trees are trimmed once more, 

 It’s pleasant to be sending this special wish to you 

 For all the season’s happiness in everything you do. 

        Helen Steiner Rice 

Looking Back on November: 
 
Cake Walk benefitting Teen Scholarship Fund. 
                  November 6, 2015 
 

 
Linda Campbell Takes the Cake;  
   John and Shirley Currie Donated the cake. 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Pat & Palmer Dauphin, Martha & Ernest Hernandez, James & Doris Lanham, Susan & Jim Cusic, Rona 
Pfaffle, Nancy & Jerry Mills,  Terri & Jerry Johnson, Louann & Harvey Lemmond, Diane Weiss, Irene Nelson, 
WyNel & Glen Dodson, Louis & Mary Wriedt, Glenda Hess, Laurie & Ray Owens, John & Shirley Curie, Fred 
& Donna Bolanz, Jerry & Alice Galloway (Howard Hess taking picture) 

 
  

 

 

NORTEX Quarterly Meeting 
November 15, 2015 

 
President Howard Hess 

Presenting NORTEX with the 
Kissin’ Kuzzins’ Donation to 
the Teen Scholarship fund - 

$158.00 

 
New Dancer Dance with the Stone Steppers * 11/13/15 

 
Charles 

Quisenberry  

~Caller~ 

Friendly faces  

Glenda & Jimmy Stewart  

Visiting lessons 11/10/15 

 

Please see attached pages to this Newsletter. Can 

NOT include in Newsletter as file would be too big 

for my machine to handle.  

1.  Pictures of our Students 

2. JL Pelton’s Lesson’s schedule 

3. Swinging Stars New Dancer Dance Flyer 


